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LAKE IRRIGATION DISTRICT SEP 05 2002
P,0, Box 644 il R
McCall. ID 83638

James G. Fronk, L.A.
Secesh Engineering, Inc.
335 Deinhard Lane, Ste 1
McCall, ID 83638

Dear Jim,

This letter is to confirm our recent conversation regarding the delivery
of irrigation water to the proposed site of River Ranch Subdivision by the
Lake Irrigation District. As you know, Lake Irrigation District storage
water rights specify that the water stored by the district be used for
irrigation. It is our understanding that, when developed, the subdivision
will have a water collecting system of sealed waterways and ponds and a
pressurized irrigation to supply the units and open areas in the
subdivision

The subdivision plans for water use were discussed by the LID Board of
Directors at our monthly meeting on July 12, 2002. It was the board's
decision at that time that the proposed water collection and pressure
system satisfied the requirement for specified beneficial irrigation use.

Therefore, LID will be able to continue delivering water to the River
Ranch site provided that the water is used for irrigation.

This decision is reflected in the minutes of the July 12th meeting of the
LID Board of Directors.

If you have any questions please call me at 634 5566.
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Herald S. Nokes MD, Pres., LID Bd. of Directors.

Yours truly,

Judd De boer
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